
                
Children’s Newsletter 
Term 4 

Welcome to Brompton-Westbrook Primary School’s Term 4 

Children’s Newsletter. This Term in SEAL we have been 

learning about why it’s ‘Good to be me.’ Our school value is 

optimism. The teachers, yet again, have been pushing the 

students to achieve their best potential. 

FS1 and FS2 

This term FS1 and FS2 have been learning about people who 

help us. This includes doctors and others who work in the 

ambulance.  During the week, the emergency services came 

to visit them and as a sign of appreciation, they wrote thank 

you letters to them.  FS1 and FS2 also re- enacted what 

would happen during a doctor’s surgery.  In Maths, they did 

measuring, Molly in FS2 said “I enjoy Maths, because it helps 

us with our learning”. 

 



Year 1 

In class, they have been learning about 

different plants and artists. Year 1 are 

learning about shapes like pentagon and 

triangles in maths. Aksha said, “I enjoy big 

maths because the questions challenge us.” 

Year 1 have also been learning about castles. 

When we visited them they were fascinated 

with the bridges and arrow loops. 

Zacharias said, “I love the gates on the castles because the 

enemy can’t get in!” 

Thea said “I am really fascinated in the arrow loops because 

you can shoot at enemies without being noticed!” 

Year 2 

Children in year 2 have been focusing on fantastic Florence 

Nightingale. They have also learnt about: Mary Seacole; 

joining up their writing; artists and plants.  Riley, in year 2 has 

stated, “My favourite subject in school is maths because in 

mind sprint we do division and multiplication.” 

Year 3&4 

This term in Year 3 and 4, they have learnt about Technology. 

During Maths, they started telling analogue and digital time. 

For P.E, they made a fun gymnastic routine to up their skills. 

Sakinah, year 4 has said “I really enjoy maths, because in Year 

4 we learnt about perimeter.” Year 3 & 4 are also getting 

ready for their production which will take place on 29th of 

March.  



 

Year 5&6 

In year 5&6, they have been learning about volcanoes and 

tectonic plates in Geography. They have also been learning 

about Mexicans and how they live.  Year 6 alone have many 

tests appearing in the Curriculum, but, there are loads 

upcoming event like PGL. They have also had the royal 

engineers museum in to help with a bridge building exercise.  

Shaina, Year 5 explained “In maths we have been learning 

about multiplying mixed numbers by whole numbers.” 

Jessica, in year 6, stated “My favourite subject is English, 

because I want to be an author. 

 

Forest School 

Forest school have been learning about: fire rules, nature, 

building fences, bow and arrow making, bird watching and 

fire making ect.  

Megan in year 5 explained “I have enjoyed forest school 

because we get to explore  wonderful things in nature.” 

 

 



The Bird Box 

Brompton-Westbrook have been looking at a bird box that is 

in the junior playground; it has a camera in there so we can 

see the birds that visit.  Every morning we have had a visitor 

checking the bird box to make sure it is safe. On Wednesday 

there were two visitors putting moss in the box and 

scattering it all over the place! 

 

Rights Respecting School 

As you may know a very nice man called Paul came into the school to 

interview some people. Paul came in to see if this school was ready 

for a level 1 for Rights Respecting School. We were very proud when 

we heard that we achieved our goal.  Now we have completed level 

1 Mrs Marie and some students are working towards the whole 

school achieving level 2. This is what Mrs Marie has to say about it.  

“The children loved learning about their rights and the convention of 

the right of the child. They also learnt about global citizens etc… All 

the students here at Brompton-Westbrook appreciate that we are 

fortunate enough to access all of our rights where as some places 

people cannot access all their rights. Our school contributes to a 

charity called Unicef. This charity helps people to access their rights.” 

 

 

 

 

 



FUN ACTIVITIES 

 

T H E S A U R U S L 

E H N P J N F P K R 
A E G A X Y A F O E 
C T L N V G G T D A 

H N I I C L A Y R D 
E Y S S Y L N G G I 
R E H H U S N U O N 
P H S C I E N C E G 
O B L V E R B S J M 

J A D A B A E Z D N 
C I T A M E H T A M 
 

THESAURUS   READING 

MATHEMATIC                                                                  SPAG 

TEACHER                                                                           NOUNS 

CALCULATOR                                                                    VERBS 

SCIENCE                                                                             SPANISH 

 

 

 

 

 



RIDDLES & JOKES 

Q. Who made King Edward’s round table? 

A. Sir  Cumference  

 

Q. Why did the boy bring a ladder to school? 

A. Because he thought he was in high school 

 

Q. What’s big, green and sulks in the corner? 

A. The incredible sulk 

 

Q. What can travel all over the world but always stays in the 

corner? 

A. A stamp. 

 

Q. Why didn’t nose go to school? 

A. Because he kept getting picked on. 

 

Q. How do you get straight A’s? 

A. Use a ruler! 

 

Q. Why did the music teacher need a ladder? 

A. Because he needed to reach the high notes 


